
FAASTeam presents:

IMC Club - Flooded in the Air - Chicago Executive Pilots

Association - Dave Klopfleisch- In-Person



IMPORTANT: What follows is the registration for
the in-person event only. To register to join us
online, please click this
link: https://faasafety.gov/SPANS/event_details.a
spx?eid=109457
Flooded in the Air will – in an IMC Club format –
address what might happen next after a twin-
engine Beech 18S (Twin Beech) equipped with
nearly the original steam gauge cockpit and two
VORs flies through areas of heavy precipitation.
As the big twin approaches its destination –
Baltimore International Airport – a significant
amount of water begins leaking through the
windshield and soaks all the instruments.
Electronic gear begins failing. It will be your job to
figure out what to do next.
Speaker: Dave Klopfleisch
Following the IMC Club, through the Wings
Program and the FAA, Dave will be awarded The
Wright Brothers Master Pilot Award. We would
like to invite all attendees to participate and
congratulate Dave on this incredible
accomplishment.
Dave started flying in 1966 at Roselle Airport,
now called Schaumburg Airport in Schaumburg,
IL. He served in the Navy 1968-1974 with his last
duty station at Miramar, CA. In the Navy, Dave
flew the TA-4, single engine attack jet.
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Afterwards, Dave worked for various corporate
flight departments and served as the Safety
Officer at the NAS Glenview Flying Club from
1993-1996. Dave’s flight resume includes:: CFI
and MEI, ATP, Part 121 Flight Dispatcher, current
Safety Officer at Chicago Executive Flight
School. Dave also teaches an Upset Recovery
Course in his aerobatic Beechcraft Sundowner,
helping pilots increase their skills and attain a
better understanding of why stalls, spins and
spirals occur and how to safely recover from
them.
Directions: Chicago Executive Flight School, 1098 S.
Milwaukee Ave., Wheeling, IL 60090 Adjacent to Chicago
Executive Airport (PWK).
Directions – From Willow/Palatine Rd. to the south of the
airport, follow Milwaukee Ave. north to the Chicago Executive
Flight school located in the 1098 building.
From Dundee Rd. north of the airport, follow Milwaukee Ave.
south to 1098 South Milwaukee Ave.
Follow the CEPA signs taped to the Door.
We will be following CDC Guidelines in response to COVID-
19.



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


